
Individual Picture Orders – Due 

this Thursday, November 1st!!!  
Your child’s proofs from individual pictures 

were sent home last week. Please return your 

order to your class teacher.  

If your child was absent on picture day or if 

you would like your child’s picture retaken, 

retakes are on Tuesday, November 6th. Please 

check the “retake box” on the proof sheet and 

return to your teacher for retakes. Please 

ensure your child is aware that they are having 

their picture retaken on picture retake day.  

 

Thank you,  

Latimer Road Office 


